
LEGAL NOTICE 

STATE OF INDIANA 

INDIANA REGULATORY COMMISSION 

 

The Town of Schererville Waterworks Utility (“Utility”) gives notice that no later than May 1, 

2022 it will submit for approval under the Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission’s thirty-day 

filing process revised rates and charges to reflect the repeal of the Utility Receipts Tax (Ind. Code 

8-1-2-4.2). All customers of the Utility are potentially affected by this filing. Customers will be 

affected by a reduction to all rates and charges of the utility, excluding non-recurring charges. A 

decision on the proposed rate adjustment is expected from the Indiana Utility Regulatory 

Commission on or before July 1, 2022.  

 

Objections to this filing can be made to the following: 

 

Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission 

Attn: Commission Secretary 

PNC Center 

101 W. Washington Street 

Suite 1500 East 

Indianapolis, IN  46204 

 

Indiana Office of Utility Consumer Counselor 

PNC Center 

115 W. Washington Street 

Suite 1500 South 

Indianapolis, IN  46204 

 


